
 
 

Notice of Iron Fence Inspections 
 
Aloha Lots 106 through 135: 
 
This notice is being sent to you on behalf of your Crest at Wailuna Board of 
Directors regarding an upcoming inspection by Wiss, Janney, Elstner Associates, 
Inc. This is the consulting firm contracted by the Board to assist in the iron fence 
replacement project. They will be in company logo attire, or they will have proper 
identification (company business cards, name tag, etc.) with them on this 
inspection.  
 
Kimm Miyahara and her team will be on site next week Monday, August 14, 2023, 
starting at 9am to Noon. They will be conducting their inspection at the rear 
section of your home’s lot and may need access through your front yards, if access 
is not possible from the rear. Please feel free to question anyone you see roaming 
about the property, for security purposes. 
 
Should you have any questions, you may call me directly. 
 
Mahalo, 
Kanani Kaopua, PCAM®  
Senior Vice President 
Phone:    808-539-9501   
E-mail:   kananik@hawaiianprop.com 
Front Desk: 808-539-9777 
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